
Dear Senators, 
 
This is an email in opposition to Senate Bill 978. You cannot legislate criminals by making law abiding 
Citizen’s criminals. 
 
I am a small business owner and my schedule book was full for today, were it not I would have been 
here in person. 
 
The Constitution is clear, the right of the people to keep and bear arms shall not be infringed. 
 
As a small statured woman my right to keep and bear arms gives me equal power against a criminal 
male. 
 
In Oregon most death by fire arms are suicides. In every case of mass shootings the area is a gun free 
zone. Stop making us fish in a barrel. 
 
Debra Salituro  
3900 Oak Knoll Rd NW 
Salem, Oregon 97304 
 

 


